Memo

TO:

Steven Contente

TOWN ADMINISTRATOR

FROM:

Christopher J. Parella

DIRECTOR OF PUBLIC WORKS

DATE:

July 7, 2023

RE:

Susan Rancourt and Rhode Races & Events Inc., in partnership with the North American

Family Institute re Run 4 The Kidz 5K race beginning and ending at Vigilant Brewing on

Saturday, September 9, 2023 starting at 9:00AM

Mr. Administrator,

I have no issue with this request. I would recommend that the Honorable Town Council grant this petition, provided that all applicable laws and ordinances are adhered to.

Please advise if you have any questions or concerns.

M MW M STEVEN CONTENTE TOWN Administrator

TOWN COUNCIL
JUL 1 2 2023

MEETING